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							April 27th. 1939



Mr. T. Sheehy,
[redacted]

Dear Tom,
		The enclosed is for the attention of your Committee
and members.  It would be well to read out the second part
at your next meeting.
		I had a letter this morning from D. McSwiney who is
waiting to hear from you about the names and addresses in the
Hackney district.  If it is of any use the three of us could 
get together some evening next week, preferably not on
Wednesday next, as you will be busy with your meeting.
By the way, I am still waiting for the report of your last
meeting which you might push along to me as soon as you have
time.

					Yours sincerely,


					Organising Secretary of the 
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League
